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NBC News A Division of 
National Broadcas~ng Company, Inc. 

Donald Meaney 
Vice President, News, Washington 

Dear Mr. Cannon: 

4001 Nebraska Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20016 202-686-4264 

March 16, 1976 

We here at NBC News are pleased that you will be 
sitting with us at the annual dinner of the Radio 
and Television Correspondents Association next 
Thursday evening at the Washington Hilton. We 
would also like you to join us for a cocktail before 
dinner in the hotel's Presidential Suite. A number 
of NBC executives and News people will be ther~ at 
6:30 p.m. and we all will be happy to have you with 
us. Also, following the dinner we will return to 
the Suite for a nightcap and we hope you can be with 
us then as well. 

We are looking forward to sharing an enjoyable 
evening with you. 

Mr. James Cannon 
Assistant to the President 
for Domestic Affairs 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Digitized from Box 57 of the James M. Cannon Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



NBC National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 

Peter B. Kenney 
Vice President 

Mr. James Cannon 

1800KStreet,N.W 
Washington,D.C.20006 202-833-3600 

March 19, 1976 

Assistant to the President for 
Domestic Affairs 

The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Cannon: 

We are pleased you will be with us for the annual 
Radio-Television Correspondents Association Dinner 
on Thursday, March 25. 

This year the NBC hospitality suite will be in 
the Presidential Suite #0714 on the tenth floor of 
the Washington Hilton. It will be open from 6:45 and 
will be in operation until dinner time. You may wish 
to leave your hat and coat in the suite to avoid the 
check room traffic. Following dinner the suite will 
reopen until the wee hours. 

We look forward to seeing you next Thursday. 

Best regards. 
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